To: Marc Cittadini

E-Mail: marc.cittadini@stardynamics.com
From: Doug Young

Date: August 27, 2018

Subject: Request for Info - File # 1505-EX-ST-2018

Message:

1. Special Temporary Authorities (STAS) are supposed to be temporary. You have already operated for
12 months. If you are going to operate more than another six months, you should refile on Form 442 for a
regular experimental license.

2. You have requested an eight-month operating period. STAs can be no longer than six months. Adjust
the end date to be no more than six months after the start date.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of August 27, 2018 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence"” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 43635



